
The Directorate of Audio and Visual Publicity (DAVP), Ministry of 

Information & Broadcasting, Government of India has considered Panjab 

University as eligible to issue advertisements at DAVP rates.  The Panjab 

University intends to empanel Advertising agencies, who may be willing to 

work for the University on the basis of DAVP rates.  Consent of such willing 

INS accredited firms/agencies should reach, through e.mail at 

drestt@pu.ac.in, latest by 12.00 Noon tomorrow i.e. 15th June, 2011. 


